
 

      
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

We need each family to give the one phone number they would like our automated phone 

system to call in the event of a snow delay or cancellation. 

 

Please return this number as soon as possible, so that we can get all the numbers in the 

system before the weather changes. 

 

Remember it is rare for the daycare to close or delay, and just because LCA closes or 

has a delay does not mean that the daycare center is closed or delayed. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this process. 

 

Student’s Name: __________________________ 

 

Parent’s Name: ___________________________ 

 

The one number that I would like called in case of extreme weather conditions is 

______________________. 

 

God Bless,  

 

 

 

Cathy 

    


